

BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Laura Bennett Deputy Headteacher Mrs Natasha Guarguaglini Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

Friday 23rd June 2023

Dear Parents & Carers,

As it comes closer to the end of the year, we are pleased to confirm that the following activities are taking place for the pupils in Maple 2.

Maple Base Performance

Years 5 & 6 will be performing a play based on 'I'm A Celebrity Get Me Out Of Here' on the following dates:

- Wednesday 12th July at 2:30pm
- Thursday 13th July at 4:00pm

Details on how to sign up for tickets will be sent separately.

Year 6 Activity Day

On Tuesday 18th July, we have an activity day. Additional information will be sent soon.

Year 6 Leavers Assembly

The Year 6 pupils will be taking part in their Leavers Assembly on Friday 21st July at 9:15am lasting approximately 20 minutes. As the whole school will be watching the presentation, we ask that only two adults per family attend. We look forward to seeing you then. If you have any photos of the children from their time at Bearwood you would like to share, please email these to the school office no later than 14th July.

Year 6 Last Day

Following on from the Leavers Assembly on the last day of term, children will be able to have their school shirts signed by their peers. Children will need to bring in a separate school shirt to be signed rather than what they are wearing. In the afternoon, the children will be invited to have a picnic on the field followed by games. Please provide a packed lunch as normal for children to have on the field. If your child usually has a hot school dinner, a packed lunch will be provided instead.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Longland















